City of Cleveland

Department of Law
Mark Griffin, Director

Interoffice Memorandum

To: Clerk Patricia Britt Date: January 12, 2023

From:  Jason Stiachner

neE=" Re: Ord. No. 1203-2022
. o
AssistarntDirector of Law

At the request of the Mayor’s Office of Capital Projects, I am requesting that
Ordinance No. 1203-2022 be tabled at the next available Council meeting. The
legislation is currently located in the Municipal Services and Properties Committee
Box.

The Office states that the legislation is no longer needed because the

property owners are no longer interested in the sale or lease of their property.

Enc.

cc:  Allan Dreyer, City Council
Chiefs Ryan Puente and Bradford Davy
Directors DeRosa and Williams
Meredith Carey, Office of Capital Projects
Yanna Maxwell, Department of Public Works





